
School Resumes on January 6th

Deck the Halls Locker Decorating Contest judging at noon today.

The scholarship listing has been updated!  Break is a great time to complete some applications 
for scholarships  (wink wink seniors - this is a hint for you!)

Snowmobile Safety on December 28 from 9am - 1pm at the Tamarack SnoFlyers Building. 
Register with Community Education and pick up your cd from high school office.

 Ally and Chloe, practice today at 3:00 with Ms J.

Attention students! Come to the both the boys and girls basketball games tonight to 
cheer on the Mercs and during halftime at each varsity game, you have a chance to win a 
FREE YEARBOOK!

The following seniors still need to turn in pictures for the yearbook by TODAY! Senior 
pictures AND baby pictures:  JD Beasley, Andrew DeMenge, Geno Hafslund, Jordan 
Kliewer, Kendra Mickelson, Korinna Mickelson, Rachel Sather, Stacia Staska and Jeff Turner.  
Baby pictures ONLY:  Breezy Carr, Cheryl Dittoe, Clay Laucamp. Senior pictures ONLY: 
Jesse Greene, Seth Irwin. Please see Mrs. Ryan if you have any questions.

Speech team - you must get your permission forms in with your activity fees by today or 
you won't be able to practice. Thanks, Mrs. Maine

Seniors (and their parents):  Wondering how you're going to pay for college and what 
the FAFSA is?  There will be a Financial Aid Information meeting here at school on Wednesday, 
January 29th at 5:30pm.  Parents & students are strongly encouraged to attend, so put it on 
your calendar!  More details to come...

Last day to get your yearbooks for $45. After today the price goes up to $50. Please see 
Mrs. Ryan to order your yearbook today!

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 74
Friday, December 20th
Happy Holidays Everyone!

Today
• V & JV GB & BB vs Cook County-home. 

Weight Lifters have concessions


